/NN A corPORATION 3900 Electronics Drive

Raleigh, NC 27604

September 13, 2004

Subject: Discontinuation of Glass 20/30 Dielectric Capacitor Styles Only
Dear AVX Glass Capacitor Customer:

Due to limited market demand and depletion of raw material stocks for the 20/30 Dielectric
Capacitors, AVX is announcing their discontinuation. We will continue to support all of the
other styles of Glass Capacitors, which we offer. The only styles that will be discontinued
are listed below.

CY20 & CY30

CYFR20 & CYFR30
CYR20 & CYR30

ET20, ET30

ETR20, ETR30
M11272/03 & M11272/04
M23269/03 & M23269/04

AVX will fulfill any existing purchase orders, and will continue to accept orders for product

to be delivered through December 30, 2004. During that time AVX will continue to perform
_the tests and inspections required to maintain conformance to the MIL-C-11272 and MIL-

PRF-23269.

Last Order Date: December 29, 2004

Last Shipment Date: February 27, 2005

We at AVX apologize for any inconvenience to your company.

Sincerely,

AVX Marketing



